To: Rose Sirois, Chair, City of London Advisory Committee on the Environment

CC: Jerri-Joanne Bunn, City Clerk, City of London

From: Brennan Vogel, PhD Date: January 28, 2020

RE: Student Presentation to ACE regarding the Climate Change Emergency Plan

Hi There -

I hope this email finds you well.

On behalf of graduate students in the Centre for Environment and Sustainability at the University of Western Ontario, I would like to request an audience with ACE at the <u>April 1, 2020</u> meeting to make a short 15 minute presentation.

Our delegation wishes to share some of the key research findings of the ENVR 9012: Planning and Management class with ACE for further committee, staff and council consideration in the formulation of tangible mitigation and adaptation climate actions and policy measures for inclusion in the City of London Climate Change Plan currently under development.

Should you require further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to let me know.

On behalf of the students and myself, thank you for your consideration and we look forward to hearing from you soon.

Best regards,

Brennan Vogel, PhD Centre for Environment & Sustainability University of Western Ontario